
ARE YOU THINKING OF CHANGING 
YOUR NAME? 

 

The sections of the Births, Deaths and Marriages Registration Act 

dealing with ‘changing your name’ have been amended. 

 

If you are being supervised on the following Orders you MUST 

get approval from the Commissioner of Corrective Services NSW 

(CSNSW) before you submit an application to Births Deaths and 

Marriages: 

o Parole Orders 

o Extended Supervision Orders 

o Interim Extended Supervision Orders 

o Intensive Correction Order 

o Home Detention  

o Community Supervision Order from the Drug Court 

 

It is an offence under the Act to apply to the Registrar of Births, 

Deaths and Marriages without first obtaining the written approval 

of the Commissioner CSNSW. 

 

To obtain further information, please speak to either your 

Probation and Parole Officer or Compliance & Monitoring 

Officer. 

 


